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DATE: Thursday, January 27, 2022
RE: Cecere Subdivision — Application for Sketch Plan Review

Shawna:

Attached please find:

e Four copies of the current sketch plan drawing.
e One signed copy of the planning board application for sketch plan review.
¢ One bank check in the amount of $100.00 for the application fee.

Please let us know if you require anything else at this time.

Thank you for your assistance in the review and administration of this project.
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